Gentet, Matthias

From: Merin kunur -

Sent: 10 August 2017 11:42

To: Planning; Harrison, Adam (Councillor); Vincent, Sue (Councillor); Francis, Sabrina
(Councillor); risshi.madlani@camden.gov.uk

Subject: URGENT - Comments on 2017/3499/P have been received by the council.

To Whom It May Concern,

Subject: Comments on 2017/3499/P have been received by the council.

1. The kiosk causes a huge congestion on the narrow corner of Tottenham Court Road and New
Oxford Street especially when recent developments (including Cross Rail and Derwent) to the
area have increased the pedestrian flow at this junction.

2. It blocks the pedestrian crossing causing danger to pedestrians especially the vulnerable and
disabled people. It gets very unsafe during the times of the theatre.

3. The kiosk's location does not integrate with the setting of the new Tottenham Court Station
redevelopment, it is an eyesore and should have been relocated on completion of the Tottenham
Court Station upgrade program, but despite the works having been completed the kiosk remains
at the same spot.

4. | was given the information that the local MP intervened and Camden council has allowed him
to stay at the same present spot. If this is the case we need to know this publicly.

5. His current licence permit allows him to stay open until 8 pm only, but in reality he stays open
until midnight 7 days a week including Bank holidays.

| object to this application on these grounds.

Kind Regards,

Angela Cooke



